
December 2015 - January 2016

  

In December, we were asked to provide 
music for one of the churches that we 
have presented at. We used this 
geographic opportunity (or in other 
words, “We were in the area”) to visit 
a church that I had been to about 4 
years previously when I was working 
near Corning on a Wednesday night.  I 
know the pastor through another 
church near us, but I had not gotten a 
hold of him to schedule a meeting. 

Legend has it that Bucksettlement was 
a bustling metropolis at one point…. 
Well, maybe not bustling, but it had a 
firehouse! This town is located outside 
of Bath NY, and its all farm land now. 
All thats left in this town is the church 
you see here, and farms and houses. Its 
great driving to it. If you haven’t been 
before,  you may ask yourself “Am I 
going the right way?” This church, 
though, is BUSY! It was such a blessing 
to be there. Pastor Fergusson was a 
great hosting pastor, especially since 
we were just looking for a place to 
have Sunday service at. He gave me 
some time to give a testimony, and he 
allowed us to play our piano duet for 
his church. We were happy to be able 
to minister that Sunday.  

They also blessed us with a love 
offering and decided to take us on for 
support that same morning! 
  
I can’t begin to describe what a 
christmas present that was for our 
family. It takes so much work and time 
from the point that you make contact 
with a pastor to when that church 
votes to support you, and through 
Bucksettlement Baptist Church’s 
generosity, we were able to bypass a 
lot of that time! 

Prayer  
Requests 

• Health and Safety while we travel

• Kayleigh to have a safe pregnancy, 
and to be well as we visit churches

• To fill our schedule with Meetings & 
Missions Conferences

• That we would raise 100% of our 
Support by July 2016

Contact Info 

Contact Us:     

716-444-6117 
dyes.png@gmail.com 

Website: 
www.fbbc.com/dye

Sending Church/ 
Mailing Address:  

Faith Bible 
Baptist Church  

  8688 S Main St 
Eden NY 14057 

716-992-2091

Support Address:
Word for the World 

Baptist Ministries 
PO Box 849 

Rossville GA
30741-0849 

info@wftwbm.org

We have raised 
25% 

of our Support
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December 2015 - January 2016
Blessing!  

  We were able to participate in our last Winter 
Camp before Papua New Guinea just a few weeks 
ago. Our church, Faith Bible Baptist Church, puts 
on a teen camp every year between Christmas and 
New Year Day. Its a great blessing and a way for 
young people to get closer to God after the holiday 
season. This year’s theme was “Who Will Go?”  This 
was a missions theme designed to get teens to 
think about the ministry. 

  

   It was a great blessing to be able to help 
encourage teens to consider the mission field! 
Pastor Seth wanted us to show that being a 
missionary is attainable. Sometimes it seems 
impossible or insurmountable to get to a field (let 
alone stay there!), but we were able to testify 
about how God can lead you to the perfect place 
that he wants you to minister in. 
  
   At the end of Winter Camp, Pastor Seth had 
asked pastors to come down and pray over us. He 
wanted to “Send us out” as missionaries who were 
influenced by Winter Camp as teenagers, 
ourselves. Not only did Pastors come down, but 
just about all of camp crowded down to the altar. 
What a blessing to be supported by our fellow 
Christians! The two pastors who led the prayer are 
pastors from churches that support us already! 
What a great encouragement for us to actually see 
some of the people behind us. 

Winter Camp will always be good memories for us. 
This is another great one that we will cherish. 

I think even Adrienne  
came away with some  
good experiences! 
MMMMmmmmm Ice  
Cream at snow camp… 

Family News 

   We are expecting our second child! Kayleigh is 
due August 18th! We are so excited to be adding to 
our little family.  
   Sometimes I’m staggered by what my kids’ 
childhood will be like compared to my own, but 
God is a GREAT God, and he will take care of our 
kids way better than we could by ourselves. 
   Please pray for us as we continue to travel with 
Kayleigh expecting. Many of you ladies know how it 
can be, and with the added stress of travel and 
presenting, we would covet your prayers! 

Updates 
If you are interested in getting updates in between prayer letters, you can visit our website 
at www.fbbc.com/dye and there is a place to subscribe an email address that you want to 
use, and our post will be delivered to you. 

Also, the missionaries that we are going to work with have a website, if you wish to follow 
them. You can find them at www.chadwellsfamily.com  
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